
HEAD OF CHRISTIAN AFFAIRS AT
AMERICAN  CONSULATE  IN
JERUSALEM VISITS PATRIARCHATE
On  Tuesday  the  31st  of  July/13th  of  August  2013,  Mr  Ryan
Purnell, head of the Committee on Christian Affairs of the
American Consulate in Jerusalem visited the Patriarchate upon
assuming office.

The American Consular officer was received by His Beatitude
Theophilos, Our Father and Patriarch of Jerusalem. At the
meeting, Mr Purnell was congratulated on his new duties and
informed on pilgrimage and asset affairs of the Patriarchate
as well as on the situation of Christians in the Middle East,
with an eye to a collaboration which promotes and safeguards
the rights of each Community in Jerusalem and the rest of the
Holy Land.

Mr Ryan Purnell thanked His Beatitude and pledged himself to a
very good and fruitful cooperation.

From the Secretariat-General
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